
Area 53 Assembly Quarter Meeting 

Web Admin Report – June, 5th 2021 

We have been continuing to evaluate and keep our web site 
providers/software/plug-ins up to date.  Work continues to assemble a full 
web advisory team, we hope to have it up and fully functional soon. 
 

 Archives Committee Page: The ‘New’ audio history project did pose a 
few challenges due to “File Size” issues, but have since been worked 
out. We will continue to add audio tracks & ‘Tweak’ this section as 
needed. 

 
 Group Services Committee Page:  The group services committee has 

requested some changes to their page, Work on this to start 
following assembly. – Watch for the changes… 

 
 District Pages: Various updates 

 
I have asked our Accessibilities Committee to review/discuss/recommend 
Fonts (Typeface) & Font Size (Points) to be used in submitted reports for 
the website.  This is for a continuing effort to make the website more user 
friendly to our members, in particular those who may be Visually Impaired. 
 
I would like to thank our Alternate Web Admin Kayla for her work in 
keeping the calendar and group information up to date & other various 
“Behind the scenes” work. 
 
 


